

Extension of Large Office and Affordable Rental Development Charges Deferrals Due to the Pandemic

On June 24, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:

- Council approve the technical amendments to the "Office Buildings a Minimum of 75,000 square feet and on the Regional Centres and Corridors or specific Local Centres – Pilot Program", shown as Attachment 1, which includes an extension of this pilot program from October 2022 to October 2024.
- 2. Council approve the technical amendments to the "Affordable, Purpose-Built Rental Buildings" deferral program, shown as Attachment 2, which includes an extension of the availability of the 3-year, 1,500-unit allowance from October 2022 to October 2024.
- 3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to local municipalities and the Building Industry and Land Development Association York Chapter (BILD).